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Newsletter # 24  February 27, 2025 

 

Principally Speaking 
 

Hello Glenayre! 

It’s been great settling in and watching some amazing school wide events 
happen, such as Theatrix performances, a sea of pink yesterday, a bake sale 
with all proceeds going to a BC charity (TBD) and our boys hosting Roy Stibbs 
in basketball. It is evident to me that the staff and parents put in much time 
and heart to making school a great place for our students! 
 
A quick reminder that Learning Updates (report cards) will be published to the 
MyEd parent portal just before Spring Break. If you need assistance with your 
account, please reach out to the school before the break, as staff are not 
working while school is closed. 
 
Lastly, I would like to acknowledge that Black History Month is drawing to a 
close. If you are looking to have a discussion with your children about some 
amazing Black Canadians, please let me draw your attention to: 
- Willie O’Ree (first Black hockey player in the NHL) 
- Jean Augustine (first Black woman in the Canadian House of Commons) 
- Viola Desmond (civil rights activist and first Black Canadian on our currency) 
- Oscar Peterson (Canadian Jazz and Blue Hall of Fame member) 
- Andre de Grasse (Canadian Olympic gold medalist) 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Ms. A. Johnson, Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

QUICK LOOK  

For more info, please continue reading below or visit glenayrepac.wordpress.com 

 

Questions for the PAC? Please contact: 

  General Inquiries: glenayrepactreasurer@gmail.com               Treasurer Inquiries: glenayarepac@gmail.com                                                                                                  

 

Hot Lunch: 

                                                      glenayrepaclunch@gmail.com 
 

TODAY:  * One More Week            * Final Reading Day for READ-A-THON - Tomorrow                                                                          

                           until TRIVIA NIGHT!!        * Upcoming Hot Lunch: March 6th  
* Register for Pedalheads Spring Break Camps  

             Use code: GLAYRE25 to get $25 off 
       AND have $25 given back to the PAC 

Upcoming Calendar Events 
 

Fri, Feb 28 – Pro D Day 
 
Mon, Mar 3 – Staff Meeting 
 

Thurs, Mar 6 – Hot Lunch – A&W 
 

Fri, Mar 7 – Trivia Night 
 
Tues, Mar 11 – Hearing Screening Re-test 
 

Fri, Mar 14 – Last day before Spring Break 
 

March 17 – 28 – Spring Break 
 
Mon, Mar 31 – School Reopens 
 
Wed, Apr 2 – Div 6 & 11 Burnaby Village 
            Field Trip 
 
Mon, Apr 7 – Staff Meeting 
            PAC Meeting 
 
Thurs, Apr 10 – Hot Lunch – Quesada 
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                  Trivia Night March 7th     

Just 1 more week until Trivia Night on Friday March 7.  Yippee! We are looking forward to another fun-filled evening with the Glenayre 

parent community, all in support of Glenayre School and our kids who attend there.   

Volunteers are a big part of our fundraising efforts. A special shout this week to the 20+ volunteers who are organizing the event or who 

have signed up to help next Friday.  We appreciate you! A special thank you also goes to Sabina from Revive Hair and Body Lounge for 

MCing our event this year.   

 

Reminders:   
 

Trivia Night 2025 is on Friday, March 7 at the Glenayre School Gymnasium. Doors will open at 6:30pm, and Trivia starts around 7pm. The 

event will wrap up around 11 with everyone helping to tidy up the gym so it's ready for our kids on Monday!   

Have a question? Want to make a last-minute reservation? E-mail us at Glenayretrivia@gmail.com  

~ On behalf of the Glenayre Trivia Night Event Team 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  PAC Treasurer – Role Overview 

Time Commitment: Approximately 3-5 hours per month 

Key Responsibilities: 

• Keep accurate records of transactions 

• Prepare and maintain the PAC budget, with 

executive team 

• Present financial reports at monthly PAC 

meetings 

• Provide disbursements in a timely manner 

• Support events by providing floats and Square 

terminals 

• Follow Gaming Grant & Licensing procedures 

The Treasurer is a crucial role in helping the PAC maintain 

transparency and fiscal responsibility, ensuring funds are used 

effectively to support school initiatives. 

Have any questions or interested in this role? Please contact us 

at: glenayrepac@gmail.com  

Executive Role Needed: 



 READ-A-THON     

Our READ-A-THON is almost a wrap! Tomorrow, Friday February 28th is our final day of reading. This weekend, students 

should total up all their reading minutes and their pledges.  

 

Once all pledges are collected, please consider sending the total amount of pledges to Glenayre PAC via a cheque or e-transfer. 

Cheques can be made out to Glenayre PAC. The PAC can also accept e-transfers sent to glenayrepac@gmail.com. If you e-

transfer, please put your child's name and Teacher/Division in the message box. No password is required. Please return your 

child’s Recording Sheet, Sponsorship Form and Collection Envelope with cash and cheque(s) to their teacher by Friday March 

7. Be sure to write your child’s name and teacher’s name and/or division number on all forms.  

 

And great news, Mr. Lloyd is coming back for Carnival so don't forget your completed BINGO Cards for a chance to win 

Whipped Cream Pie to Mr. Lloyd's face! Hand in your completed Single Line and/or Black Out BINGO cards in the appropriate 

box near the front office at Glenayre Elementary. Don’t forget to write your name and division on your completed BINGO card. 

All cards must be handed in by Friday March 7. 

 

We thank you for your support and excitement during this fundraiser!  

Any questions or feedback, please email us at glenayrepac@gmail.com 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Our Next PAC Meeting is on Monday April 7th at 7:15pm in the library. We hope to see you there!! If 

you are unable to make it in person, we hope to ‘see’ you via Zoom.  

 

      STAY UP TO DATE 

There are many events and activities at Glenayre offered through the PAC. The best way to stay current with 

PAC information is to:  

 

1. Follow @glenayrepac on Instagram and Facebook,  

2. Subscribe to glenayrepac.wordpress.com to get updates straight to your inbox, and 

3. Read this weekly school newsletter. 

                               Connect with us today! 

Fundraisers to Support the PAC all year long! 

For more details, visit https://glenayrepac.wordpress.com/ongoing-fundraisers/.  

Please share these great rebate programs with friends and family! 

1. PORT MOODY LIQUOR STORE: Mention Glenayre Elementary at checkout and 5% of your purchase goes to the 

PAC. 

2. MABEL’S LABELS: Shop online and the PAC earns a rebate.  

3. RVN WELLNESS (St Johns St): Get a discount for yourself through the referral program. Enjoy family yoga and 

wellness while supporting a local business, and the PAC earns a rebate, too.  

 

Attachments: 
 
24.1 Summer Learning 2025 
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